
LS/NR/LW/084298 
 

THE BOROUGH COUNCIL OF BOLTON 
 

COMMONS ACT 2006 – SECTION 15(1) 
 

PROPOSAL TO WITHDRAW AN APPLICATION FOR THE REGISTRATION OF LAND KNOWN AS 
‘THE GREEN IN LIMEFIELD ROAD’ AS A TOWN OR VILLAGE GREEN (Ref: NR/LW TVGA 084298) 

 
To every reputed owner, lessee, tenant or occupier of any part of the land described below and to all 
others whom it may concern. 
 
 
Roger Geoffrey Cliffe Hayes has applied for the registration as a town or village green of land known as 
‘The Green in Limefield Road’, situated on Limefield Road, Bolton, BL1 6LA. That application has not yet 
been determined and Roger Geoffrey Cliffe Hayes has proposed that the application be withdrawn.  
 
 
Should any person wish to make representations to the Borough Council of Bolton, as Commons 
Registration Authority, with regard to whether Roger Geoffrey Cliffe Hayes should be allowed to 
withdraw the application, they should provide those representations in writing to Legal Services, Town 
Hall, Bolton, BL1 1RU or by e-mail to legal.services@bolton.gov.uk (quoting reference NR/LW TVGA 
084298) so as to arrive not later than 23rd December, 2021.  
 
 
The application, which includes a plan of the land proposed for registration may be inspected by request 
to legal.services@bolton.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Date: 25th November, 2021 
Legal Services 
Town Hall 
Bolton Council BL1 1RU 
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